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To:  HUD/CDBG Environmental Staff 

From:  Travis Crawford, AICP 

Date:  3/29/24 

Subject: Groveland Water System Project 

 

 

The proposed Project would generate exhaust-related GHG emissions during construction 

resulting from construction equipment operation, material haul and delivery trucks, and by 

trips by construction worker vehicles. Construction-related GHG emissions would occur for 

approximately twelve months and would cease following completion of the Project. The 

proposed Project is not a land-use development project that would generate vehicle trips and is 

not a roadway capacity increasing project that could carry additional VMT. Therefore, the 

proposed Project would not result in a net increase in operational GHG emissions.  As such, the 

proposed Project would not interfere or obstruct implementation of an applicable GHG 

emissions reduction plan. The proposed Project would be consistent with all applicable local 

plans, policies, and regulations for reducing GHG emissions. Any impacts related to GHG 

emissions would be less than significant. 


